
FACTSHEET ON THE PROTECTION FROM HARASSMENT COURT 
 
OVERVIEW 
The Protection from Harassment (Amendment) Bill 2019 was passed by Parliament 
on 7 May 2019. This Bill aims to strengthen the Protection from Harassment Act 
(POHA) by introducing amendments to enhance protection for victims of harassment 
and falsehoods as well as make it faster and easier for victims to obtain remedies 
under POHA.  
 

ABOUT THE PROTECTION FROM HARASSMENT COURT 
The Protection from Harassment Court (PHC) is a specialised court which hears all 
matters under the POHA. Its aim is to provide a one-stop solution for victims to 
receive holistic and effective relief.  

 
  



SIMPLIFIED PROCEEDINGS 
 

FILING OF HARASSMENT CLAIMS 
- on Community Justice and Tribunals System (CJTS) - 

 

 
Eligibility 
Claims that may be made under the simplified proceedings must: 
ü Involve only one claimant 
ü Involve no more than five respondents 
ü Be brought within two years from the date that the cause of action is accrued 
ü Not include a claim for damages exceeding $20,000 
 
OTHER OPTIONS FOR INITIATING PROCEEDINGS UNDER POHA 
• Commence standard proceedings: Parties can file a civil claim if the claim is not 

eligible to be made under the simplified proceedings. They may do so on eLitigation, 
either via a lawyer or in person at the CrimsonLogic Service Bureau. 

 
• Pursue criminal action: Parties can file a Magistrate’s Complaint for directions by the 

Magistrate or commence private prosecution against the other party. They may do either 
through a lawyer (on the Integrated Case Management System) or  by filing an online 
form which can be accessed from the State Courts website. 
 

Visit the State Courts website for more information on these options. 


